Att 15 - Responses to Public Comments

Rendell Bustos

From: Rendell Bustos

Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2019 2:53 PM
To: DA

Cc: Mike Campbell

Subject: RE: E3rd windy hill

Hi Dino,

In speaking with our environmental consultant, the minimum sight distance is typically measured from the intersection
of the driveway and the face of curb.

Thanks,
Rendell

Rendell Bustos | Associate Planner

Community Development Department | Planning Division
330 W. 20th Avenue, San Mateo, CA 94403

650-522-7211 | rbustos@cityofsanmateo.org
www.cityofsanmateo.org/planning

From: DA <daconstruct3@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2019 2:16 PM

To: Rendell Bustos <rbustos@cityofsanmateo.org>
Subject: Re: E3rd windy hill

Hi Randell, Question in the report it states that Caltrain has a necessary sight line of 200feet in both direction when you
exit garage can you tell me where that starts from?

Is it the sidewalk,curb , street.

Thanks

Dino

>0n May 9, 2019, at 2:13 PM, Rendell Bustos <rbustos@cityofsanmateo.org> wrote:

>

> Hi Dino,

>

> No, there is not an additional report anticipated for the project. The state calls them "initial" studies because it's the
first study to determine what significant impacts there are to the environment to determine what level of environmental
document is required. In this case, the document is a Mitigated Negative Declaration, which will include mitigation
measures required to bring environmental impacts to a less than significant level.

>

> If you have specific environmental questions | am happy to assist or forward you to our environmental consultant.

>

> Thanks,

>

> Rendell Bustos

> Associate Planner





